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Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
 
We would like to inform you about the recent launch of a bus service (landline) by Air Canada, 
connecting passengers from local airports to the main airport hub in YYZ. While we welcome 
any expansion of business operations by the Company, your Union believes that there are 
violations of our workforce's rights, specifically as it pertains to the handling of baggage. 
 
Your Union has raised concerns about the exclusion of members of our bargaining unit from this 
venture. As a result, we have filed a grievance and are currently in discussions with the 
corporation to address this matter and seek a resolution. We understand the importance of fair 
and inclusive practices within our organization and the protection of our work. We are committed 
to advocating for the rights and interests of our members. 
 
We will keep you updated as more information becomes available regarding this issue. In the 
meantime, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to your 
Shop Committee Representatives or myself. 
 
 
In solidarity, 
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